
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

12. LTSA - PEDESTRIAN AND CYCLIST SAFETY FRAMEWORK CONSULTATION 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Heather Wallis, Graduate Transport Planner, informing the 

Committee of the Land Transport Safety Authority’s Pedestrian and Cyclist Safety Framework draft 
which had been released for consultation. 

 
 The report provided brief details of the framework which sets out a comprehensive approach to 

improving the safety of pedestrians and cyclists and reducing risk by the use of best practice safety 
interventions in the areas of engineering, education and enforcement. 

 
 The report noted that Council staff had been involved in the development of this framework which also 

included substantial input from other stakeholder groups and organisations. 
 
 The Committee decided that the preparation of a final submission on the framework be delegated to 

staff to be ratified at a subsequent Committee meeting. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


